
 

 

Date: 19th January 2024 

Hello, 
 
Please find the latest edition of the weekly newsletter below. Students have made a great start to 
their studies. Please find more information below.  
 
Next week is week 2. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
The Sixth Form Team 

LAST BULLETIN RECAP 
• Careers information – drop-in sessions every Tuesday lunch time. No appointment needed 

• Rewards  

• Passport to 18  

WORK EXPERIENCE  

Work experience is a key milestone for sixth form students. This week, the Year 12 team launched 
work experience with students. Students will take part in a one week work experience placement in 
July 2024.  
 
We encourage students to find a placement which links to their next steps. By investing time and 
effort into finding and completing their work placement, students gain valuable experience and a 
great sense of achievement.  
 
If students would like to search for different jobs, the National Careers Service website is an excellent 

place to start. National Careers Service 

 

CAREERS AND NEXT STEPS INFORMATION 

 

 
REMINDER: Careers drop-in sessions. Mrs Larsen, our independent careers advisor is available 

in the library every Tuesday lunch time to offer advice and guidance. No appointment needed. 
 

Year 12 

https://nationalcareers.service.gov.uk/
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Students continue to receive help and guidance on their next steps in form time sessions. In the new 
year. We will continue to post apprenticeship, industry and employment and university information 
on our Year 12 TEAMS channel. 
 

 
 

REMINDER: Careers drop-in sessions. Mrs Larsen, our independent careers advisor is available 

in the library every Tuesday lunch time to offer advice and guidance. No appointment needed. 
 
Students continue to receive help and guidance on their next steps in form time sessions. In the new 
year. We will continue to post apprenticeship, industry and employment and university information 
on our Year 12 TEAMS channel. 
 
There are numerous companies now advertising some excellent apprenticeship opportunities. This 
can help students see what is available to them for 2025. They have been posted on Teams but 
some key companies to look out for are: 
 

• Caterpillar (opening apprenticeships end of February) 

• Nissan (information on Teams) 

• ITPS 

• British Airways 

• Bellway Homes 

• British Engines 

• National Audit Office 

• NEXUS 
 
If your child is interested in applying for apprenticeships, please encourage them to be proactive and 
be researching and applying. Competition is high and deadlines can be tight, so students need to 
ensure they apply on time. If your child needs help or support with apprenticeships or job 
applications, please ask them to contact the careers team or Mrs Bradley.  
 
 

 
 

  



 

 

Date: 19th January 2024 

 


